
If you or a Family Member served in the Alaska Ter-

ritorial Guard and have not received discharge pa-

pers you will need to complete a ATG –214 form. 

There is a 276 page list of individuals who served ; however I 

have created a condensed version for our area.  

Please contact me Lorna Osterback your local Tribal Veterans 

Representative at 383-3151  or  

e-mail me at lornao@eatribes.net  and I will provide you with 

the form  and assist as needed to get this completed and 

turned in so that benefits are received. 


